
Communication Summary 
 
January 30, 2019 
 
Information from:  Mr. John T. Alexander, Leidos 
 
 
 
Summary & Factual Information:  Mr. Alexander was asked for any weather briefings that a 
pilot representing N75191, or its registered owner, was given in reference to a flight from MHE 
to Y14 on 13 Jan 19. 
 
He, in part, reported that, “Leidos Flight Services and any third party vendor utilizing the LFS 
system had no contact with N75191 0n 1/13/2019.” 
 
 
 
 
I can attest that the above summary is correct to the best of my knowledge: 
 

Edward F. Malinowski 
National Transportation Safety Board 

Air Safety Investigator 


